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9th September, 2025
Dear Parent/Carers,

As you may be aware, when our students enter Year 6, we offer all parents / carers the opportunity to allow their child to walk to from home to School and from School to home after our 15.30 finish, without parental supervision, as well as the opportunity to carry a mobile phone. 

Walking to School is a great opportunity to learn road safety skills and will help them to gain confidence and experience in dealing with traffic and navigating the environment they live in, in their own way. Please note that they can not collect any siblings or walk home from an Afterschool activity group. 
Having a mobile phone encourages the children to take responsibility, but the phone must be stored on behalf of the students in the school office between 08:50 and 15:30. Any child found not following this rule will not be allowed to bring their phone into school again.
If you would like your child to take this opportunity, please can you complete and return the below form. 
Kindest regards,
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Mrs Dionne Dunn

Headteacher

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name of Child:
I confirm that I give my approval for the above-named child to walking to / from school alone on a regular basis. 

Signed

……………………………………………………….

Date
………………………………………………………

Name 

………………………………………………………..

Name of Children

I confirm that I give my approval for the above-named child to carry a mobile phone to / from school alone on a regular basis. 

Signed

……………………………………………………….

Date
………………………………………………………

Name 

………………………………………………………..
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